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Mathias has shared many stories of 
his life and given the school com-
munity a window into the world. He 
brought with him many gifts from 
his country, and we would like to 
reciprocate. If we can raise $200, 
we can supply Mathias’ village and 
its neighbors with several water 
purifiers.  

Mathias returns to Uganda on 
March 3rd. If you would like to ex-
press appreciation for all he has 
brought to our school community or 
to help people have access to 

The Upper School would like to 
raise funds to help communities 
throughout the world  have clean 
drinking water. A California com-
pany, Rain Catcher, is able to take 
filters to communities in Uganda. 
This year students would like to 
direct funds to help the villages 
around the home of our wonderful 
international student, Mathias 
Mugema . 

healthy drinking water, please give 
your check (payable to the Waldorf 
School of Baltimore – Uganda wa-
ter in the memo line) or cash to 
Jeanne Engelke or Diane Hrabal in 
the school offices).                        

Webalennyo 
Collin Athas 
12th Grade  

Drinking Water for Our Friends In Uganda 

Contact information for School Chairs 

Director of Academics: Ed Meade, emeade@twsb.org; 410-367-6808 ext. 209 

Director of Advancement: Julia Kirkland, jkirkland@twsb.org; 410-367-6808 ext. 210 

Director of Administration: Larry Snyder, lsnyder@twsb.org; 410-367-6808 ext. 201 

Upper School Chair: Donald Bufano, dbufano@twsb.org; 410-367-0647 

Middle School Chair: Ed Meade, emeade@twsb.org; 410-367-6808 ext. 209 

Lower School Chair: Carol Steil, csteil@twsb.org; 410-367-6808 

Children's Garden Chair: Lisa Bechmann, lbechmann@twsb.org; 410-367-6808  

 

celebration will take place in the 
Tamarind Building and in a beauti-
fully decorated tent on the terrace 
next to the school. More details to 
follow in the coming weeks! 

Save the date! Friday, June 1, 
7:00-11:00 p.m. for a 40th Anniver-
sary Gala Celebration with dinner, 
dancing, a memorable program, 
and special honorees! This grand 

The 12th grade graduation will 
take place the following day, Satur-
day, June 2, at 6:00 p.m. in the 
tent. Join us for a very special 
weekend. 

Gala Celebration and Graduation Coming in June 

Week of February 20, 2012 


